
Year 2 Children’s Newsletter 

Dear Year 2 children, 

We have made it!  It’s the last day of the school year…  And what a year it has been!  
 
2020 will go down in history as the year of Corona Virus.   
The year the children stayed at home.   
The year the parents became the teachers. 
The year we learned just how important it is to WASH YOUR HANDS! 
 
Despite it being such an unusual time, you were at Meridian from September to March and we managed to 
squeeze in so much!  Do you remember the trip to Battle Abbey?  Who could forget the Woodlands expert 
bringing in all those animals (and the taxidermy fox!)?  And of course the fabulous trip to Friston Forest.   
We mustn’t forget… all the fantastic learning!   
If you wish to, there are the transition activities and all the home learning on the school website for you to 
look at again.  Please continue to use Sumdog and Timetables Rockstars to maintain those skills you have 
worked so hard on this year. 
 
Here are some more examples of Year 2 home learning and transition activities completed: 

 

 

Year 2, we have missed you greatly and we 
cannot wait to welcome you back to school in 

September.   
 

Your new teachers are so excited to meet you 
properly and don’t forget to say hello to Ms 

Treglown and Mrs Mackay when you see 
them.   

 
Stay safe! 

 

 

Sienna has drawn 

this wonderful self-

portrait. 

We love your 

colourful rainbow 

dress and hat!   

We can definitely 

see a resemblance! 

Amelia has made 

this fantastic poster 

all about herself. 

Yes Amelia, we 

think you are funny 

and make people 

smile too!   

Rory made this amazing cartoon strip as part of 

his home learning.  Just look at all the detail! 

This must have taken ages!  

Rory is so proud if this he has even put it up on 

his wall!  We would too Rory – it’s really is an 

excellent piece of work!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


